From: Mike Layman

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Sunday, January 14, 2024 8:35:45 AM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

Sometimes things that seemed relevant 30 years ago change! If it’s the cheapest power in the rail belt as stated; let
common sense prevail and re write or toss out the previous agreement. It will cause a stir that will settle down after a
bit and we’ll all be winners after that.

You didn’t have all the woke crap 30 years ago site that in your brief, as you are surely fighting an uphill battle; un-
necessarily!

It’s not broke, don’t fix it.
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